
TOWNSHIP OF LAKEWOOD 
NOTICE 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the regular monthly meeting of the Board of Fire 

Commissioners of Fire District No. 1, Township of Lakewood, scheduled for Monday, 

August 13, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. as previously noticed has been cancelled.  

By authorization of the Board of Fire Commissioners of Fire District No. 1, 

Township of Lakewood. 

      AVRAHAM Y. LIEBER, SECRETARY 
      Board of Fire Commissioners 

      Fire District No. 1 
      Township of Lakewood 
 

 


